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28 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

  
 
 
We have some exciting news for years 5 and 6! 
 
To support our science curriculum, we have managed to secure our very own planetarium for 
the day on 8th April 2022.The children will be treated to a spectacular space show under 
canvas which features the planets in our solar system, the size of the universe, space travel, 
earth, the sun and the moon. 
 
To facilitate this wonderful learning experience, we are asking for a £3 contribution per child 
to offset the cost of the event. Without your support we will not be able to host the event. 
Please could you make payment on Parentpay before Friday 1st April so that we can confirm 
the hire of the planetarium. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
The Year 5 and 6 Teams 
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